[image: image1.jpg]Bwrdd lechyd Prifysgol
Betsi Cadwaladr
University Health Board








	Ein cyf / Our ref: 271/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date:   28th October 2021

	


Further to your request for information dated 16th September 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. Please accept my apologies for the significant delay.
Your request and our response:

I would like the organisation to review my freedom of information request below, that’s focused around contract data for services around facilities management.
1. Office and building cleaning – Service contract that is focused around office, commercial and building cleaning services.

 

2. Food – Service contract that is focused around catering services.
Managed in-house by Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB)
 

3. Laundry services where clothes and linen can be washed and ironed.

Contract profile questionnaire for each type of contract:
1. Supplier/Provider of the services
NHS Wales Shared Service Partnership (NWSSP)

2. Total Annual Spend – The spend should only relate to each of the service contracts listed above.
Predicted spend: £

C £2.5m / annum
3. A description of the services provided under this contract please includes information if other services are included under the same contract.
Provision of linen to BCUHB all properties.
4. The number of sites the contract covers
3 acute hospital sites and 17 community hospitals and numerous clinics across North Wales.

5. The start date of the contract

1st April 2021

5. The end date of the contract
6. The duration of the contract, please include information on any extensions period.

Rolling contract- no end date agreed.

7. Who within the organisation is responsible for each of these contracts? name, Job Title, contact number and email address.
Paul Clarke- Head of Facilities Management 

paul.clarke2@wales.nhs.uk
01745 583910

Section 10 of the Data Protection Act 2018 makes provision for a data subject to exercise a right to prevent processing in particular circumstances and S11 states that an individual can request that their personal data is not processed for the purposes of direct marketing. This includes the sale of that data to third parties for such purposes. In this case the individuals captured by this request have stated that they do not wish their personal data to be used for purposes other than that to which it was supplied to us, or for direct marketing purpose.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


